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The 30 programs reviewed for the 2022 cycle resulted in 30 being recommended to Continue, 0 for 
Enhance, and 0 for Additional Review. In addition, we recommend that the one program that was under 
additional review Continue, with an additional review in fall 2022. We believe that all programs 
recommended for Continue are funded, through tuition revenue and general funds, to the extent necessary 
to maintain their quality as well as support the degrees awarded in their present structure. These programs 
represent a number of strong majors in the university and attract generally strong pools of students to 
them. The departments and colleges represented operate efficiently in the use of teaching resources for all 
classes offered for the represented majors.   
 
Under our new budget model, colleges will be monitoring all programs relative to not only KBOR 
minimum expectations for graduates and enrollments, but also whether the programs can be feasibly 
supported going into the future.    
 
 


